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WE SHOULD LIKE TO WISH EACH OF YOU AND YOUR FAMILIES 

A HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON 

AND BEST WISHES FOR THE YEAR AHEAD 
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EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES IN AFRICA AND ASIA 

World University Service of Canada is recruiting suitably 
qualified professionals for many of its programmes in the 
Third World. Some examples of the positions available are 
as follows: 

Secondary School Teachers 
(Junior Level) 

Primary Teacher Trainers 

) 
) 
) 

Teacher Trainers of ESL and FSL; 
Teachers of Scientific, Technical 
or Medical Engliehor French; 
Teachers for Institutes and 
Schools of Foreign Trade and 
Management Training 

English Language Testing 
Specialist; Teacher of English as 
a Foreign Language 

Botswana 
Lesotho 
Swaziland 
Botswana 

China 

Thailand 

If you are interested in 
these teaching positions, 
Loe. 266, Newton Campus. 

receiving information concerning 
please call my secretary at 

h~.A 
David R. Williams, Ed.D. 
Vice-President, 
Student Services 

CR~ISTMAS FAMILl!S 
BOOKSTORE HOLIDAY HOVRS 

ALL CAMPUSES 

The Bookstore will be closed 
from Monday, Dec. 23, to Thursday, 
January 2 9 1986. 

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR 
TO ALL OUk FRIENDS AT THE COLLEGE. 

I FOR SALE 

WOODEN TOOL BOXES 

For only $5.00 you can 
still pick-up a hand­
crafted, natural finish, 

i full size carpenter's 
tool-box. 

They're perfect for 
organizaing your 
carpentry, electrical, 
plumbing and hobby 
equipment. 

Call Newton Campus 
591-1111 local 269 

A few gifts have come in for our 
two families we are helping 

this Christmas. 

If you have any new or used 
toys books etc., which 
would make suitable gifts for 
any of the children in the age 
brackets below, please forward 
them to the admissions office on 
Surrey Campus. 

Kellie llyrs size 12(kids) 
Kathie 9 yrs size lO(kids) 
l.athrina 7 yrs size 8(kids) 
Lynnette 4 yrs size 6(kids) 

Ryan 
Scott 
Bridget 
Sean 

9yrs size lO(kids) 
7yrs size 8 (kids) 
Syrs size 6 (kids) 
2yrs size 3/4(kids) 

&nth are single parent families 
with a mum only. 

We will also accept monetary and 
non perishable food donations. 

HELP US HELP THOSE IN NEED THIS 
CHRISTMAS! I 

All donations can be dropped off 
at the Admissions Office Surrey 
Campus c/o., Carol Simpson. 

'nlANIC YOU. FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 
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RAFFLE WINNERS 

The three prize winners for the 
Student Associations lottery drawn last 
Friday are: 

1st prize: Yvonne Clement 

student/Business Programs 

2nd Prize Sandy McQuade 

staff/Surrey Bookstore 

I 
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3rd Prize Bruce Foulger 

Student/University Transfer 

. .. __ _ ,/ 

CONGRATULATIONS and thanks to all who 
supported this worthy cause. 

SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY 

Dear Colleague 

Simon Fraser University i s agai!1 offering a variety of educational 
television programming on the Knowledge Network during Spring, 1986~ 
A nlllilber of flyers giving dates, times and program outlines are enclosed, 
together with the comprehensive brochure which describes our KNOW 
programs, highlights of Summer, 1986, and general infonnation on the 
University's part-time study programs. 

Apiculture: An Introduction to Bees and Beekeeping, is 
a nine-part television series which provides the nec­
essary infonnation to begin beekeeping as well as useful 
material for those who have some knowledge of and an 
interest in bees. Registration details are outlined in 
the flyer. 

The three-part series Beyond Turtle Graphics: Growing 
Up with Lofo explores the computer language, gives 
examples o a variety of educational applications, and 
discusses the philosophy behind Logo. 

Mass Comnnmications in Canada is a series of ten television 
programs which explore the role of the mass redia and other 
electronic co:rmnmication technologies in Canada, the creation 
of media content, the interaction between content and 
audiences, the role and issues of redia ownership and pros­
pects for Canada in an infonnation age. The series is in 
support of Conmnmications 130: ~!orations in Mass Corn­
:nn.mications, a new Distance Education course. The programs 
will also be of interest to high school and college students 
and instructors and the general viewing audience. 

We would appreciate it if you would make this infonnation available to 
your colleagues, students and other interested members of the conummity. 

Thank you for publicizing our progranuning. Please write or contact re 
at 291-3631 with queries or conments regarding these or other programs on 
the Knowledge Network. 

Best wishes to you and yours 
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LIBRARY CHRISTMAS HOURS 

The Kwantlen College Libraries will 
offer service as follows during the 
period Dec. 24, 1985 - Jan. 3, 

. 1986. 

1. Dec. 24 - 26 inclusive - CLOSED 

2. Dec. 27 and 30, 1985 
Newton - closed 
Richnmond - closed 
Surrey - closed - if you 

wish to gain entrance to this 
library, please contact Janice 
Friesen, Campus Libraries, in 
advance. 

3. Dec. 31, 1985 and Jan. 1, 1986. 
COLLEGE CLOSED 

~- Jan. 2 and 3, 19 86 
Newton 7:30 a.m. - 9:30 p.m. 
Richmond - 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 
Surrey - 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

Regular library hours resume 
Jan.6,1986. 

I.i.C. HOLIDAY CLOSURE 

I.R.C. will be closed from December 
23,1985 through to January 2,1986. 

KAF r,._, L • • 
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Belp suppnrt the CIVIL TECH's 
(., ,_;, CKEit: TUbOGGAN TEAM. 

DESTINATION; GREAT NORTHERN 
TOBBOGGAN RACE IN CALGARY, ALBER'lA. 

Special early bird draw nn December 
20, 1985 for 2- 40 ozs. 

1st prize l-40oz Crown Royal 
2nd prize l-40oz Bacardi 

GRAND PRIZE DRAW WILL BE HELD ON 
JANUARY 31, 1986. 

1st prize - $75.00 Meat Hamper 
2nd prize - B52 Bonanza 

- 1 bottle Baile>~ 
- 1 bottle Kahlua 
- 1 bottle Gran 

Marnier 

TICKETS ONLY $1.00 Ayailabl e fro ... 
Kwantlen Civil Techs, Technology 
Centre. Newton. 

Thank you for your support. 

We would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you for 
your support to the Newsletter 
over the past year, and look 
forward to hearing from you 
in the New Year. 

We wish you and yours a 
very Very Merry Christmas 
And a Very Happy New Year. 

• 


